
Thornhill PS Email Information: Monday, October 7, 2024 
 
EVENTS THIS WEEK 
Tuesday, October 8 

• Pizza Day – for those who ordered 

• Popcorn orders available on School Cash Online 
 
Thursday, October 10 

• Subway Sandwich Day– for those who ordered 
 

EVENTS NEXT WEE 
Monday, October 14 

• Thanksgiving – No School 
 

Tuesday, October 15 

• Pizza Day – for those who ordered 

• Area Cross Country Meet 
 
Wednesday, October 16 

• Photo Day! 

• IEPs sent home 
 
Thursday, October 18 

• Subway Sandwich Day– for those who ordered 
 

POPCORN FUNDRAISER 
We will be having a Popcorn Fundraiser at T.P.S. to fund educational programs 

and materials for our classes. 

Popcorn will be sold twice a month for the months of November, and December 

on the following date 

November: Wednesday, November 6th, and Wednesday, November 20th 

December: Wednesday, December 4th, and Wednesday, December 18th 

Pre-packaged butter/salt 23g popcorn bags will be sold for $3.00 each, for a total 

of $12.00 for four bags of popcorn, delivered twice a month. If you are interested 

in purchasing popcorn for your child, please purchase using School Cash Online by 



Friday, November 1st, 2024. 

Popcorn will be delivered to students on the mornings of all of the dates listed 

above.  Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 
PHOTO DAY 
Student photos will be taken on Wednesday, October 16th.  Please see this flyer 
for more details. 
 
EXTERNAL PARTNER LUNCH PROGRAM OFFERED AT THORNHILL PS – YOUNG 

REMBRANDTS 

Spark your child’s passion for art this Fall by enrolling in Young Rembrandts 

Vibrant art program.  Young artists will learn art skills and explore advanced 

drawing techniques while having a blast with our exciting projects.  Watch as their 

pencils fly, brining life to everything from tasty taffy apples and playful 

scarecrows, to adding a sprinkle of Van Gogh’s magic with vibrant sunflower 

sketches and many more.  Dive into an art-filled journey where colors pop and 

imaginations soar.  All supplies are provided!  Please see this flyer for more 

details. 

 
STAFF PA DAY MONDAY, OCTOBER 21ST 
Our staff will be participating in professional activities on Monday, October 21st. 
There will be no school for students that day.  If you would like to learn more, 
please see the agenda for our meetings Linked here 
 
 

 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/thornhill.ps/NewsEvents/Documents/7%20Student%20Reminder%20Notice%20-%20YUZ.pdf
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/thornhill.ps/NewsEvents/Documents/7%20Thornhill%20%20PS%20digital%20flyer%20Fall%202024.pdf
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/thornhill.ps/NewsEvents/Documents/7%20-%20PA-Day-October-Elementary.pdf

